Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 2:40 PM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: RE: Permit renewal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Alan,

Based on reports, most noncompliances with TRC was due to the equipment not working
properly. Currently WWTP operators check chlorine and sulfur dioxide equipment daily to
ensure proper operation. Also, the company who installed the equipment has been here
several times to work on the system.

Plans are for PLWC to install a UV system during the 4" guarter this year. This will eliminate
the use of chlorine and sulfur dioxide. Our consulting engineers are in the design phase of the
project, and once complete it will be sent to ADEQ for approval. After the system is installed
and operational, PLWC will request a permit revision from ADEQ.

Let me know if you need additional information.
Have a great weekend!

Lisa

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.0. Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com

From: Anderson, Alan [mailto:ANDERSON@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 1:54 PM

To: Lisa Ellington

Subject: Permit renewal

Hi Lisa:



| am working with the Permit Engineer to get the Discharge Permit renewed. | actually did the review a year ago, but am
doing a short follow up. so if | could get the following info from you that would be great.

A brief summary of the corrective actions to eliminate the TRC violations:

Thanks

Alan Anderson
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
501-682-0635



